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11th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

A few reminders please: 

 

Reading books and reading record books 

Please can these be retuned on a Tuesday and a Thursday for changing. We 

will not issue a new book unless the previous book has been returned, which 

has been read twice and recorded in their reading record.  

 

Library books 

We visit the library on a Friday afternoon. Please return your child’s library 

book on this day, we will not issue another book until the previous one has 

been returned. 

 

PE 

 

We have PE twice a week, on a Tuesday and a Thursday.  

Now that the weather is cooler, please provide your child with a named pair 

of jogging bottoms (black or navy) to wear for outdoor PE. 

 

Their PE kit should include a pair of named trainers, children cannot take 

part in PE wearing their school shoes. 

 

Please can long hair be tied back securely on PE days and earrings removed as 

well. 

 

If your child can not do their own buttons on shirts, please either practice 

with them at home or try to avoid shirts on PE days.  

 

Water bottles 

Please send in your child with a named, refillable water bottle every day. 

 

Thank you. 

The Reception Team 
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